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The Universal Peace Federation (UPF) would like to pass on its condolences to Lady Margaret Thatcher's 

family at this time of her passing into the next stage of life. Lady Thatcher was awarded the Leadership 

and Good Governance award by Dr. Thomas Walsh, the President of UPF International for her great 

example of leadership during her career. 

 

 
 



 
 

The Leadership and Good Governance Award is presented by the Universal Peace Federation to people 

manifesting standards of excellence in leadership, integrating professional expertise and practical wisdom 

with moral and spiritual principles. Candidates from all fields and realms of governance are considered, 

including leaders from religion, government, non-governmental organizations, corporations, and 

educational institutions. Recipients include current and former heads of state and government, 

parliamentarians, and significant religious leaders throughout the world. 
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